Time Capsules



Dear Family,

The second grade is doing a time capsule project at school. Students will decorate their own time capsule at school and then place various items in the capsule to be "buried" until the end of the year.

Attached you will find a worksheet that needs to be completed at home and then returned to school to be placed in your child's time capsule. We will also be doing things at school to put in the time capsule.

We ask that you write a letter to your child and seal it in an envelope. Label it with your child's name and "Time Capsule Letter." The students will open their letters at the end of the year when their time capsules are opened.

We will be filling the time capsule here at school. Students may bring some small items to be placed in the time capsule. Some examples are pictures, toys, and trinkets. These items must fit inside the Pringle's can. Please remember they cannot have the items back until June. The items should not be breakable or valuable. <u>Please send items in a Ziploc bag labeled with your child's name</u>. We will place the items in the time capsule here at school.

The time capsules will be buried on <u>Friday</u>, <u>September 27th</u>, so please have everything in by <u>Monday</u>, <u>September 23th</u>.

<u>Please save a clean Pringle's can and send it in to use for this project.</u>

Sincerely, Mrs. Hamlin Ms. Koscielniak Mrs. Weber Ms. Morrison

MY Time capsule

MY Favorite:

subject _____

Book _____

Holiday _____

Song _____

Movie _____

Food _____

color _____

HOPPA ____

A Picture of Me - Eleles my future I ser

In my future I see ...



